XIX. Revision of Library Policies

It shall be the practice of the Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees to review each
Library Policy within five years of its adoption date and amend as necessary. Policies
which should be reviewed more frequently will be so identified, although any Policy may
be reviewed at any time, should the need arise. Additional policies shall be developed
and adopted as required.

Policies undergoing review shall be given a "first reading and possible approval" which
may be followed by a"second reading and possible approval" in the subsequent month
unless the language requires further discussion. There shall be no limitation on the length
of time a Policy may be discussed before a vote to approve.
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To be reviewed every five years.
Next scheduled review date:
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